FILED
IN THE OFFICE OF THE
CLERK OF SUPREME COURT
DECEMBER 20, 2016
STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA

## **Supreme Court Clerk's Office - Keller, Heather**

From: Sigrid Arnott <sigridarnott@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 9:49 AM

**To:** (SUP) Clerk of Court Office

**Subject:** Out of state lawyers

Dear Penny Miller,

Out of state lawyers should be allowed to represent water protectors in North Dakota Supreme Court. Limiting legal representation will not serve the purpose of ensuring that the defendants have the best legal representation. There are insufficient numbers with the necessary legal background in the vicinity.

Thank you,

Sigrid